

Newsletter number 1. May 2024 Dear Austin 7 Enthusiast

The Austin 7 Club of South Australia has volunteered to host the next Austin 7 National Rally.

Due to the advancing age of both the cars and their drivers the decision has been made to hold the next Austin 7 National Rally in October 2025.

The Austin 7 Rally will be held from Monday 20th October to Friday 24th October 2025 at Murray Bridge.

Murray Bridge is a bustling rural town sitting in prime position on the banks of the Murray River less than an hour from Adelaide.

The Murray Bridge area has a population of 20,000 large enough for all facilities to be available but small enough to be a country town with only 3 sets of traffic lights. Murray Bridge is centrally located to a number smaller regional destinations with quiet bitumen roads ideally suited to motoring in your Austin 7.

There is a good selection of accommodation available from Caravan parks, Cabins, Motels and Hotels within a short drive of our daily starting point.

The committee will be sending out regular updates and information will be available on our website.

austin7clubsa.com.au

If you would like to unsubscribe to these updates, please do so by return email.

Enjoy Vintage Motoring

Andrew Dawes & David Grean